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Hi, 
 
I'd like to let you know we support the beer/wine license application for Double S BBQ. I've 
been a resident of Madison for 20 years, long enough to fondly recall Big Mama and Uncle 
Fat's, and would love to see Double S succeed here. I've visited them in Cambridge, and 
they've always been professional and courteous. I'll certainly go see them far more often 
when they have a location here in town, and feel it's a wonderful addition to the Monroe 
Street area. 
 
Thank you, 
-d 
 


